
Caution: This is an external email and may include suspicious subject or content. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments. When in d

From: Mike Gibson <mikesuperfreak1@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 8:10 AM
To: Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org>
Subject: Re: FW: Foia request
 

 
Good Morning Ms Stern
 
 
Thank you for the  information you have provided. Would you be able to furnish the same numbers for our special education classes? For instance how
many students are in each classes?
 
Thank you
Mike 
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